
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

January 19, 2017 

 

Mr. Edward Sieben 

Zoning administrator 

City of Aurora 

Planning & Zoning Division 

1 S. Broadway, 2nd Floor 

Aurora, IL 60506 

 

Re: CyrusOne – Building Expansion Phase 1  

 And Communication Tower 

 2905 Diehl Road  

Inventory Letter 

 City Project No. 2016.038 

 

Dear Mr. Sieben: 

 

On behalf of our client, CyrusOne, we would like to submit this Inventory Letter in response to 

submittal requirement 2-23, item# (2)g, for the proposed communication tower at CyrusOne.  

 

CyrusOne has one (1) communication facility at the existing CME building. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions at 312-614-0356 or 

phomayouni@bowmancg.com. 

 

Regards, 

Bowman Consulting Group Ltd. 

 

 

Payman Homayouni, P.E. 

Senior Project Manager 


